
06/08/19 
 

WACO family and Friends 
          
          Lake Afton FREE car show is this Sunday from 10:00 am until 4:00 pm. We have 
not really put any big plans together for the club.  
          We just plan on meeting out there at any time that you want to. If you have a pop 
up tent thing that you can bring for some shade, then please bring it. Don’t forget to 
bring a chair and your refreshments. 
          We are usually in about 3 or 4 rows from the East road and about 100 yards 
from the concessions in the big field. 
 
          We will see you there. 
           

          Words to live by “ The early bird gets the worm but the second mouse 
usually gets the cheese.”  Be patient out there. 
 
          O’Reilly Auto at 6505 E.  37th street North is having another customer 
appreciation day. Let’s all try to attend this event if we can. It will be held on Friday 

June 14th from 12:00 until 3:00 pm. There will be free food and drinks for everyone. We 
try to help them out by having as many cars there as possible. I think that we all had a 
good time at the last one that they put on. Remember, they support us during the 
Midwest Chevelle Regionals. We can show up with our cars as early as 11:00 am. Tell 
your friends, everyone is welcome. 
          
          

Current Officers: 

          President – David Hime 316-371-7100 dhime@sbcglobal.net 
          Vice President – Doug Stukey 316-832-1028 boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Ast. Vice President – Jay Guengerich 316-304-4311 jabajabr@cox.net 
          Secretary – Becky Stukey 316-832-1028 boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Treasurer – David Gohring 316-706-0973 degohring@outlook.com 
           
          Web Site: www.wichitachevelle.com 
          Facebook: facebook.com/wichitaareachevelleowners 
 
 

       UPCOMING EVENTS & MORE 

 
WACO Luncheon – Please give suggestions for when and where. 

 
          WACO Dues – Most of our members’ dues for membership come due in 
March. If you want to know if your dues are up to date, send me a note and I will 
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tell you. If you are behind by a couple of years or so, we do not expect you to pay 
all of that, just get current by paying the $20.00 for 2019. 

Our dues help keep the club moving forward and doing things for our 
members. If you still need to pay your dues please mail them to the address 
shown below.  

 
O’Reilly Auto Customer Appreciation Day - O’Reilly Auto at 6505 

E.  37th street North is having another customer appreciation day. Let’s all try to 
attend this event if we can. It will be held on Friday June 14th from 12:00 until 
3:00 pm. There will be free food and drinks for everyone. We try to help them out 
by having as many cars there as possible. I think that we all had a good time at 
the last one that they put on. Remember, they support us during the Midwest 
Chevelle Regionals. We can show up with our cars as early as 11:00 am. Tell 
your friends, everyone is welcome. 

 
Midwest Chevelle Regionals – June 28th & 29th 2019, 32nd Annual 
Midwest Chevelle Show hosted by the Queen City Chevelle Club, Oasis 
Convention Center 2546 N Glenstone Ave, Springfield Mo., 888-532-4338, 
for more information go to www.queencitychevelles.com  

 
FOR SALE 

          
 

Parts Wanted:  

 
David Gohring 
WACO – Treasurer 
7550 N Greenwich 
Wichita KS 67226 
 
316-744-2381 H# 
316-706-0973 C# 
degohring@outlook.com 
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